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PUBLIC NOTICE 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 

 

TO THOSE PERSONS INTERESTED BY THE DRAFT BY-LAW ENTITLED 

“BY-LAW NO. 2020-05 AMENDING URBANISM PLAN BY-LAW NO. 2009-03”  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN OF THE FOLLOWING: 

 

1. At a meeting held on March 2nd, 2020, the Municipal Council adopted a project of by-law 

entitled: « By-law no. 2020-05 amending urbanism plan By-Law no. 2009-03 »; 
 

2. In accordance with the law, a public consultation meeting will be held on April 6th, 2020 at 6 
p.m. at the community center located at 176, Rosedale Street in Ayer’s Cliff.  During the 

meeting, a member of the council will explain the project of by-law and hear all persons and 

organizations who wish to be heard. 

 

3. The draft by-law aims to make some adjustments to the texts of the regulation, taking into 

account: 

− change in the name of certain sites in the territory in recent years 

− cited project which has been carried out since the drafting of the initial regulation text 

− link to another urbanism by-law which has been amended and which no longer manages a 

particular type of project; 

 

4. The project of by-law may be consulted at the municipal office located at 958 Main Street in 

Ayer’s Cliff, during regular working hours and on the municipality’s website 

(www.ayerscliff.ca);  

 

 

 

Given in Ayer’s Cliff, March 3rd, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

     Ghislaine Poulin-Doherty 

     Acting Director General 


